Minutes: PTA and friends
Monday 12th Sept 2022
Present: Gemma Woods, Belinda Athey, Louise Hodgson, Kimberly Verill, Emma Manners, Toni Marsden, Lisa Oliver, Jessica Forrest, Claire Spencer
Apologies: Katherine Gray, Jo Oates
Treasurers Report: Current balance from 4/8/22 – 2/9/22 stands at £533.69

Fundraising:
Movie Night
Friday 23rd September 3.30pm – 5.45pm, two movies for pupils to decide from, one aimed more for younger and one for older. Tickets are £3 and will include the film, hotdog, drink and either popcorn or sweets. All welcome from reception upwards. Booking through school office and cash in envelope to teachers, deadline Wednesday to book. Children can bring onesies and a pillow/cushion.
BA – to contact charities for film choices
BA – to create and send poster
LH – to get sweet/popcorn bags and popcorn
GW – to get all other supplies
Harvest disco
To be held Friday 21st October, DJ booked by BA 5pm-7pm, BA has booked village hall, all children welcome 5pm-6.15pm and all KS2 children 5pm-7pm. All Early Years parents will be asked to stay. £3 per ticket to include disco, hotdog, juice. Extra items will be available to buy at additional cost of 50p per item, sweets, glow sticks, tattoos and any additional decided. Hotdogs to be eaten in kitchen/dining area. 
BA- to create and send out poster
LH – to check prices for ordering supplies
JF/NO – to get float
Christmas tea towels
BA has ordered the pack to create from suppliers and will be done in school.
Air Ambulance
Next collection is 31st October, bags to be given out before the holidays to pupils/parents. Would like to arrange location for collection points for ease. Any help collecting bags on 31st October would be appreciated.
GW – to bring bags into school
DF – to collect bags on 31st


Auction night
Agreed not to be arranged at this time due to economic climate.
Coffee and open morning
[bookmark: _GoBack]3rd December 10am-12pm the school will be open for parents and families to visit and see children’s work in school following the COVID restrictions and enjoy tea, coffee and cakes. Each class will make Christmas items to sell to families, with Christmas tea towels also available.  
Next meeting
Monday 7th November at 3.30pm

